
From: marilee dea [mailto:marileedea@comcast.net]  
Sent: Sunday, September 11, 2016 8:24 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

The Cully Association of Neighbors represents the most diverse neighborhood in Oregon, it is 
dedicated to working cooperatively to build a safe and livable neighborhood. The UP tracks run 
through Cully and are adjacent to schools parks and homes and business, recently UP increased 
the number of unit oil trains running through Cully, especially at night- we request an immediate 
moratorium on these potentially dangerous trains and terminals that support the shipment of 
more Fossil Fuels. The ban on all new fossil fuel infrastructure was applauded by Cully, 
changing the intention and to increase of facilities allowing 5,000,000 more gallons goes in 
opposition of what the city of Portland passed and what Cully Association of Neighbors desires 
and intended. 

From: marilee dea  
Email: marileedea@comcast.net  
Address: 4613 NE Killingsworth #2, portland , Oregon, 97218  

 


